
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Y1 went on a fantastic trip to the Natural History Museum this week (see reverse 
of newsletter for images). The children represented themselves and the school 
well and we had a positive report back from the organisers, well done Y1! 
 
Thank you to those parents who have sent in information for Parent Corner, it is 
wonderful to read about some of the great things you have done or are doing in 
your lives. Any parents that haven’t responded yet are more than welcome to do 
so. We will give an update on when Parent Corner will begin in the next couple of 
weeks.  

  Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 11 May 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 98%. Attendance for Sunflower 
Class this week was 95%. Well done to Bluebell Class for having the best at-
tendance this week, and being first for the first time this term!  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well 
children do at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them to 
school every day. Missed learning time cannot be made up and it is the chil-
dren who lose out.  
 
Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences during term time.  

ATTENDANCE 

Summer Term 2018 
Monday 21 May 

School photographer taking pho-
tos of children and staff 

Friday 25 May 
Reception trip to Barleylands 

Children break up for half term 
Monday 4 June  

Children return to school  
Thursday 5 July 
Parent’s Evening  

Friday 6 July  
Staff training day—school closed 

Wednesday 18 July  
Last day of term 

*Dates may be added and amend-
ed as necessary.  

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

In Bluebell Class, our Star of the Week is Ophelia. Ophelia has been mak-
ing great progress in Maths. This week we introduced number lines for use 
in addition and subtraction and Ophelia has been using them to answer 
number sentences independently all week. Keep up the hard work, Ophe-
lia!  
 
Star of the week for Sunflower Class is Mason. Mason has been working 
exceptionally hard in Maths, especially when he is completing his inde-
pendent work. For the past two weeks we have been working on Place Val-
ue and Mason has done a fantastic job identifying tens and ones in num-
bers. Keep up the good work Mason! 
 
Well done to both of our winners this week.  
Our children across the school are working really hard on their maths work 
at the moment and it is great to see two children nominated for this. Well 
done both!  


